Bryant, Shellie

From:

Shaun Murphy January 25, 2020 12:52 PM Sent:

To: City Council

Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council Subject:

Submitted on Saturday, January 25, 2020 - 12:51

Submitted by anonymous user: 207.47.175.61

Submitted values are:

Date Saturday, January 25, 2020

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Shaun

Last Name Murphy

Email

Address 9 St E

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject 9 St Closure

Meeting (if known)

Comments

Good Afternoon,

I am a resident in the 200 block of 9th Street (216) and I am in favour of a permanent closure. I appreciate how the city has conducted studies during a temporary closure that indicates less traffic on 9th Street. I have noted a decrease in traffic and significantly, speeding traffic. I feel like the street is part of residential neighbourhood now and not an easy, traffic-light free corridor to a busy freeway. Thank you for your work and the permanent closure.

Yours truly,

Shaun Murphy

Attachments

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/361900